
Recommendations for Travelers, Tourists and Non-Permanent Residents
The safety of our residents and those traveling to/through Rio Blanco County is a priority and we are committed 

to providing accurate and updated information about public health conditions locally.

Non-essential travel is discouraged at this time.

In response to COVID-19, Colorado Governor Jared Polis enacted a statewide "Stay At Home" 
order effective Thursday, March 26, 2020. The restriction will remain in place until at least April 30, 
2020. The only exceptions involve essential trips such as grocery shopping or health care 
appointments.

Now is not the time to vacation or visit Rio Blanco County. Many of the area's facilities are 
closed to the public including restaurants and bars, recreation centers, visitor centers, 
museums, etc. 

Due to Governor Jared Polis' Pubic Health Order as of March 16, 2020,  all places of public 
accommodation have been asked to offer food and beverage using only delivery service, 
window service, walk-up service, drive-through service, or drive-up service, and to use 
precautions in doing so to mitigate the potential transmission of COVID-19, including social 
distancing. In offering food or beverage, a place of public accommodation subject to this 
section may permit up to five members of the public at one time in the place of public 
accommodation for the purpose of picking up their food or beverage orders, so long as those 
individuals are at least six feet apart from one another while on premises. 

While 'escaping' to the great outdoors and more rural parts of the state may seem like a logical 
idea, Rio Blanco County has limited medical and emergency care facilities and personnel.  

Rio Blanco County airports are performing screenings upon arrival. If you are symptomatic or 
have recently traveled from an area with known community spread, it will be recommended 
that you call Rio Blanco County Public Health for recommendations in Meeker at (970)878-9520 
or in Rangely at (970)878-9525 

Per guidelines from the Center for Disease Control, social gatherings of 10 or more should be 
canceled or postponed. Please check with event organizers for more information. 

The White River National Forest has begun closing developed recreation facilities including 
rental cabins, toilets and group sites. This management action intends to protect public health 
and safety and align with state and local measures already in place to contain the COVID-19 
outbreak. Closures will be in effect until at least April 30, 2020.  Please visit the forest 
website at https://fs.usda.gov/whiteriver for current information on office and recreation facility 
status. 
 • Hanging Lake is closed until at least April 11, 2020.

 • Locally, these services are impacted:
  • Restrooms will be locked as the snow melts and sites become accessible
  •There will be a delay in issuing permits for Spring Cave

Thank you for doing your part to help curb the spread of COVID-19

We look forward to welcoming you to Rio Blanco County when it is safe to travel once again.
Information is subject to change, for the most current Rio Blanco County COVID-19 Updates 

www.rbc.us or 970-878-7121
For Rio Blanco County Visitor Information: Meeker Chamber or Rangely Chamber
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